William J. Cahill,
Vice President

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, inc.
4 Irving Place, New York, N Y 10003 -
Telephone (212) 460-3819

- July 10, 1975

File Q%é Re: Indian Point Station
Unit No. 2

AEC Docket No. 50-247

Rezguiatory

Mr, William G. McDonald, Director

Office of Management Information & Program Control
U. 'S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. McDonald:
Enclosed you will find the performance and operating .
status information relating to Indian Point Unit No. 2

" for the month of June, 1975.

Very truly yours,

William J. Cahill, Jr.
Vice President
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